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Children i Need

The children all had an amazing day
in their yellow and spotty clothes
for Children in Need. We had a
brilliant bake sale and raised a total
amount of £128.35 .

UNDERSTANDING YOUR CHILD GROUP

STARTING WEDNESDAY 10TH JANUARY 2024 - 1-3PM

In the Spring Term we will be running an Understanding Your
Child course, supported by the Parenting Team from Shropshire.
It will be a 10 week course, focussed around Child Development

and supporting your child.
IF YOU ARE

o Would you like to know more about your

INTERESTED, PLEASE child's development?

Do you need support to understand your

SIGN UP BEFORE THE |
END OF THIS TERM. ke e
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Wishing you all a very merry Christmas. A huge thank you to all for
the wonderful support this term. The Autumn term has been a
positive and productive one here at St Lucia’s. We look forward to
welcoming pupils back to school on Thursday 4th January 2024 to
begin the Spring term.



